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I am a law abiding citizen with my concealed carry permit. I am an avid hunter and 

outdoors woman. I have taken carry classes and have been handling firearms for 

twenty years.  

Measure 114 is unconstitutional as it does not allow me to purchase a firearm, my 

second amendment right, on the date of its insertion. This measure takes from the 

law abiding people and gives to the criminals by not allowing us to defend ourselves 

and protect our families effectively.  

Criminals will find a way to poses firearms and 10+ round magazines without a 

permit, the way they do now. Firearms fall into the hands of the wrong people 

everyday and it is not due to the lack of gun policies, permits or background checks. 

It is due to negligence, laziness and lack of helping resources for ill individuals.  

I have already taken the necessary courses to prove I can handle a firearm safely. I 

will do it again, however my right to bear arms shall not be infringed upon.  


